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Friends of Midland 

Immediate Release  

Midland Cemetery Memorial event scheduled for Saturday, May 23rd at 1pm has been 

cancelled. 

This would be the first time since the conception of Friends of Midland that we have to cancel our 

service. 

You will be alerted to any updates if and when we reschedule to honor our veterans. 

Please announce and check out our website at midlandcemetery.com for other 

important information. 

If you visit Midland Cemetery please be mindful of the rules: 

Stay six feet away from people or you will end up six feet under people. 

With regards, 

Barbara Barksdale 

 

http://midlandcemetery.com/?fbclid=IwAR3ibiXXZUwvy6whFYK70tScEtJnUwZO9k7-zHtlA105HNvV8Fk-avJF1Oo

